
 

 

 
         Date: 28 Nov 2022 
 
 

 

Dear Students & Parents, 

  

Please enjoy the latest edition of The KJS Times by clicking this link. Our focus this month has been in 
celebration of learning across our school community.  

  

The KJS News Team has been visiting different year levels to interview students and take pictures of 
all of the wonderful learning taking place throughout our school.  

  

We hope you find time to sit back as a family, relax, and enjoy the collective efforts of our news 
team.  

  

As always, happy reading! 

  

Kind regards, 

The KJS News Team  

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/www.flipsnack.com?p=eyJzIjoiS0tZT194RHBtSjFZbkNHVklTOGoxX2g4UzNnIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL3d3dy5mbGlwc25hY2suY29tXFxcL2tvd2xvb25qdW5pb3JzY2hvb2xcXFwvdGhlLWtqcy10aW1lcy1lZGl0aW9uLTEzLTI1dGgtbm92ZW1iZXIuaHRtbFwiLFwiaWRcIjpcIjNmM2QwMTk5ZTVmMDQ5OGM4ZDcxY2Y5MTMyOTc1MDk0XCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiODY2Yjg3ZDg0OWUzNDdkY2I1OGY1MDA0NzExNWE4N2U4ZmZkMDBhOFwiXX0ifQ

